Employer Matching Program

Hi Members, 


The Jones PTA would like to call to your attention a little known program offered my many employers.  It’s a charitable contribution matching program in which an employer will match, dollar for dollar, any donations made to a not for profit agency.  

The Jones PTA is a not for profit agency and there is a good chance that your employer will match your membership donation on amounts over the $10.00 membership fee.  That means if you donated $25.00 to the Jones PTA your employer can match $15.00 of that donation.  If you donated $100.00 your employer could match $90.00.

To find out if your company participates, please contact Human Resources.  More than likely, they have a form that will need to be filled out and the amount verified by the PTA.  We are happy to verify your contribution and assist you with the form.  

Please consider asking your company about this program.  It is a very simple way that you can help the PTA increase revenue and in turn fund the programs that benefit all of our students.  

Thanks for your consideration, 

The Jones Elementary PTA Board 

